
 

For Immediate Release 

Name and logo change announcement 

TOPEKA - Kan. Effective January 3, 2019, Capital Area Crime Stoppers has officially changed its 
name to Shawnee County Crime Stoppers.  
 
Media outlets are advised to correct all existing references to Capital Area Crime Stoppers to 
reflect this name change.  
 
In addition, Shawnee County Crime Stoppers is unveiling a new logo to accompany the name 
change. You will find the logo attached to this announcement. 
 
The name change allows the organization to better reflect the community it serves and reduce 
any confusion amongst the public. There has been no change to the mission of Shawnee County 
Crime Stoppers. The organization’s mission remains to provide a method for local law 
enforcement to receive information on crimes safely and anonymously from the general public. 
These efforts increase tips, which in turn increase arrests in our community. 
 
For any questions contact Jeri Cole, Shawnee County Crime Stoppers Coordinator, at (785) 368-
9028 or at jcole@topeka.org.  
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